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Madeline Sutherland

From: J or S Conn <jssmconn@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 7:03 PM

To: Anita Ashton

Cc: Madeline Sutherland

Subject: Camas Heights subdivision - photos for comment

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the 
email for ITD review. 

 
Attached are some photos of the Camas Heights property from our property at 22620 NE 28th Street. 
 
1. Proposed area for retention pond : looking northeast from the side of our house. 

 
 
2. Looking east toward Camas Heights wetland from the west side of our property 
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3. Current drainage area from Camas Heights wetland across our pasture area : looking southeast from our house 
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4. Current drainage area from property in front of ours across our pasture area : looking south from our house toward 
NE 28th Street 
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